Central Mississippi Light Flyers

Date: 12-12-15

Meeting Minutes

Vice President Alex Lovertich called the meeting to order at 11:15.

Other officers present were Bob Herndon, Dee Gilliland, and Cheri Anglin.

It was noted that a quorum was established.

Alex thanked Dr. Bob for providing lunch. Tony will provide lunch in January.

There were no guests.

It was moved that the minutes be accepted, seconded, and they were approved.

David Boackle gave a report for the activities committee. Steve Dowell is hosting a fly-in at
his hangar on New Year’s Day. It will be a potluck lunch. David solicited ideas about what
club members wanted to do this coming year.

There was a discussion about how to get more people involved, particularly concerning
attendance at CMLF fly-ins. Tony recommended that we research and print out
information on nearby airports, split up the list, and have members hand deliver flyers well
in advance of the fly-ins. Doug Denton’s wife has done flyers in the past, but he has some
medical challenges so Dee will look into getting a flyer made.

There were no new ratings.

Dee gave the financial report.

John Mudgett and Tony are working on the annual audit.

Dr. Bob moved to adjourn.

Respectfully submitted,
Cheri Anglin



